
Colorado Lions Foundation 
Report to the 6SE Cabinet Meeting 
Held on February 9, 2024 
Cañon City, Colorado 

The Trustees of the Colorado Lions Foundation met using Zoom on October 16, 2023 

Trustees and Officers: 

PCC David Parker - President  PCC Debbie Day - Vice President 
PCC Michelle McGowan – Secretary Lion Jon Stone – Treasurer 
Lion Flossie O’Leary - Trustee  
Advisors - Bryan Cooper, John Spice, David McIlnay and Ken Schwols. 
Accounting – Joanne Cook 

Funds are available for Colorado Lions Foundation grants.  Please submit your requests. 

The Trustees and Officer appreciate both the contributions to the Foundation and the 
pass-thru funds that help it meet the IRS requirements for sources of funds.  

A reminder that the Foundation’s mailing address is PO Box 2342, Pueblo, CO 81004. 

Assets as of February 29, 2024 - $2,787,653 

Respectively submitted March 7, 2024 

Lion Jon P. Stone 


